
Emily Maynard is ‘Scared to
Death’ to Date on TV Again

When  Emily  Maynard
and The Bachelor‘s, Brad Womack, ended their engagement, she
had absolutely no intention of being the the star of the next
season of The Bachelorette.  But, next month, that’s exactly
what she’ll be doing.  “I had no intentions of ever being the
next Bachelorette.  I genuinely meant that,” said Maynard.  “I
feel like the biggest hypocrite because I said that, and now
I’m doing it.”  According to People, though she knows dating
on TV can work, she admits to being scared about diving into
the reality TV dating pool once again.  The blonde beauty also
admits that it’s difficult to date as a single mom.  The show
will be filmed in Charlotte, North Carolina, where Maynard is
raising her 6-year-old daughter as well as in other locations.

How do you get over the fear to date again after a failed
relationship?
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Cupid’s Advice:

After a failed relationship, it’s okay to take some time off
dating.  But, when you fall down, you need to get back up
again.  Cupid has some advice:

1. Go out with friends: You don’t need to actually go on a
date to put yourself out there in a social situation.  Go out
on the town and socialize.

2. Try online dating: With so many relationships beginning
online these days, it never hurts to look.  Plus, there’s no
doubt that it’s convenient.  You can filter by the qualities
you do and don’t like before the first date!

3. Reward yourself: Give yourself small rewards for taking
steps to get back into the dating scene.  It can certainly be
easier said than done.

What are some ways to put yourself out there in order to get
back into the dating scene?  Share your thoughts below.

‘The  Bachelor’  Season  16
Episode  5:  Ann  and  Jesse
Csincsak Talk Skinny Dipping,
Ball Playing, ‘Sick of Being
Single’ Bachelorettes

https://cupidspulse.com/26191/abc-the-bachelor-episode-5ann-jesse-csincsak-talk-courtney-and-ben-flajnik-dating-advice/
https://cupidspulse.com/26191/abc-the-bachelor-episode-5ann-jesse-csincsak-talk-courtney-and-ben-flajnik-dating-advice/
https://cupidspulse.com/26191/abc-the-bachelor-episode-5ann-jesse-csincsak-talk-courtney-and-ben-flajnik-dating-advice/
https://cupidspulse.com/26191/abc-the-bachelor-episode-5ann-jesse-csincsak-talk-courtney-and-ben-flajnik-dating-advice/
https://cupidspulse.com/26191/abc-the-bachelor-episode-5ann-jesse-csincsak-talk-courtney-and-ben-flajnik-dating-advice/


By Lori Bizzoco

The drama shifted to Puerto Rico this week, where Ben and the
remaining ladies visited the island of Vieques.  Nicki got the
first date, but with a downpour of rain and no umbrellas, the
duo was forced to do some shopping for “authentic” and dry
Puerto Rican threads.  Ben gave Nicki a rose that evening.

For  the  group  date,  Ben  took  the  ladies  to  the  historic
Roberto Clemente Stadium where they were divided into two
teams and went head-to-head in a baseball game.  The winning
team would enjoy a wonderful beach party with Ben.  Kacie B.’s
team won and she got the group rose that night but directly
following it, Courtney stole Ben at fourth base with some
baseball playing of her own.

The next one-on-one took place on a private yacht with Elyse,
the same environment as where Ben fell in love with Ashley.
 Unfortunately, “sick of being single” Elyse will have to
suffer because Ben sent her packing.  After the one-on-one
with Elyse, Courtney decided to “make good” on her promise to
skinny dip, so she surprises Ben at his room.  A Bachelor
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first, the two take off their clothes, the film is edited and
the rest is left to our imagination.  At the rose ceremony,
Ben admits that he feels “crappy” about what happened, Emily
bashes Courtney again and the “best kisser” Jen is sent home.
 It’s anyone’s guess what will happen next week.  Here’s what
Ann and Jesse had to say about the episode:

1. After tonight’s episode, which two women do you think have
the best shot at being the last ones standing?

Jesse: I think Kacie B, Courtney, and Lindzi have a good shot.

Ann: N/A

2.  What  did  you  think  of  Nicki’s  one-on-one?  The  wedding
scene? The rain? And most importantly, her neon nail polish?

Jesse: The only thing interesting about this date was the
rain.

Ann: Nicki’s date was cute and seemed very relaxed.  She
handled herself well with the rain, most girls would have ran
for the first cover they could find (me included, due to
having curly hair, haha).   As far as her neon nail polish,
although cute, I think little things like that show peoples
age  and  she  is  still  very  young  in  her  actions  and
personality.

3. On Elyse’s one-on-one she said she was “sick of being
single.” Do you think that hurt her chances of getting a rose?
What would you have done differently to secure a rose if you
were her?

Jesse: I think if she said that to me, she would have been
sent  home.  I  wouldn’t  want  to  be  the  “I-dont-want-to-be-
single” choice.

Ann: Yes! She sounded very sincere about finding a guy but not
sincere about finding BEN.  I think she forgot that she wasnt
just talking to a girlfriend about her wanting to be in love
again she was talking to a guy she was “dating.”  I think that



was  the  exact  reason  she  went  home  this  week.   My  one
complaint with girls sometimes is when they ask “what they did
wrong?” If a guy breaks up with you or ends things dont ask
what you did wrong, thank them for admitting that they weren’t
right for you.  They’re saving you time and more heartache.
I felt like we hadn’t heard a lot from her as far as her
feelings for Ben until this episode and then all of a sudden
she went in high gear to tell him she liked him…too much too
fast.  I would have told him that I liked him and would like
to see where this goes.  Not: I want to fall in love with
whoever and you happen to be here.

4. Okay, we are dying to know your thoughts on the skinny
dipping scene.

Jesse: Courtney is a skank. I bet Ben’s mom was pumped to see
what kind of person she really is when she saw this!

Ann: OMG!  The bachelor is gettin scandalous!  I am very
surprised that Ben went along with this.  I know she is
gorgeous and what guy wouldn’t be into that but I think the
producers egged that on and he did it in the end because of
production  value  as  well  as  shock  value  and  IT  WORKED!
 Courtney is the girl you have a fun fling with not settle
down with.

5. Do you think Ben and Courtney went all the way?  If so, how
does this change the game for the other girls?

Jesse: I would have to go with 100% “Yes.”  As far as changing
the game for the other girls, I don’t think it changes the
game at all.

Ann:  No, I don’t think they did.  I think he is too smart for
that.  That would ruin the rest of his time on the show cause
the other girls would find out and never let him live that
down. It’s not ok to get physical like that for at least
another 4 dates!  Kidding.  I guess it will be ok to let your
boyfriend sleep with other girls when theres only 4 left.

6. If Ben really felt “crappy” then why did he go skinny



dipping in the first place? Unless he picks Courtney in the
end, won’t the girl he picked get pretty upset at that scene?

Jesse: I think the producers pushed that scene for the drama
factor.

Ann:  I think he just said that and maybe was feeling a little
guilt because he has feelings for some of the other women. If
he didn’t pick Courtney, I can guarantee whoever was watching
that scene got very upset and that is going to be a game
changer whether they are still together or not. 

7. Do you think Emily staying on another episode was something
the producer’s decided or do you think Ben really picked her
again?

Jesse: Plain and simple, the producers of the show picked her
and are keeping her around.

Ann:  Producers, plain and simple.  He obviously is getting
annoyed with her but it makes for good TV, so she is sticking
around till they can’t get anything else out of her.

8. Why was Jennifer’s departure so anti-climatic? Ben didn’t
even say anything to her. It went from a great date to him
kissing her before the rose ceremony tonight to a good-bye
with barely any words and a cold embrace.

Jesse:  Sometimes  this  show  has  moments  where  it  makes
absolutely no sense, and this was one of those instances.

Ann:  Again, I think the producers gave him a small choice
between one of the other women and Jennifer and he might have
liked the other woman more and that’s why she left.  When it
gets down to the end Ben has feelings for very few women, and
the rest are there as fillers and drama.  Sad as it may be,
that’s the truth and they wont know what part they are playing
till they are cut from the show.  Jennifer seemed very sweet,
I think it was too bad she was blindsided by that.

9. Anything you want to add?



Jesse: This was the most boring episode I have ever watched.

Ann: N/A

‘The  Bachelor’  Season  16,
Episode  4:  Ann  and  Jesse
Csincsak  Give  Emily  Dating
Advice

Drama  continues  in
Park City, Utah where Rachel had the first one-on-one date
with Ben and got Rose 1.  Then came the group date where the
girls  rode  on  horseback  through  the  woods,  and  spent  an
afternoon fly fishing.  Ben was testing their ability to be in
the country and in a group setting.  Unfortunately for some
(Samantha Levey), it didn’t work out in her favor.  Tensions
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mounted when Courtney Robertson pulled Ben away and actually
caught a fish in the process!  Then, she stole Ben again and
told him that she needed reassurance where she won his heart
and got Rose 2.  While she was gloating, Samantha was told by
Ben that she was too “emotional” and he sent her packing
before the Rose Ceremony.   The last date and final rose went
to the shy and reserved Jennifer Fritsch (then again, Ben did
vote her best kisser).  On their one-on-one, the new Bennifer
plummeted into a 300 foot crater together.  After it was over,
they ran through pouring rain to an outdoor concert by country
singer, Clay Walker and she was given date Rose 3.  With
Samantha  already  gone,  there  was  only  one  more  person  to
eliminate that evening.  Say good-bye to Monica Spannbauer.
 And then there were 12.

1. What are your initial thoughts about Rachel? 

Jesse: I think Rachel is down to earth; she really seemed to
like the lake and canoe date.  I think it’s pretty rad that
she is normal and can enjoy the simple stuff.

Ann: My initial thoughts were: I love her bangs.  But passed
that, I haven’t seen or heard enough from her to form an
opinion.  I have barely noticed a lot of the girls this
season, because they either don’t talk very much, or they are
going to be cut early on, so the producers aren’t showing them
too often.

2. Did Ben make the right decision sending Samantha home right
there and then?  Did you witness her being “emotional” on the
group dates?

Jesse: Absolutely – that girl is what’s wrong with women in
America.  She wears high heels, and has blonde hair, but no
brains.  Did you hear her say, “OMG I am so scared of horses?”
It’s like, who is scared of horses?  Our country was founded
on horseback.  Pull it together Blondie!



Ann: When Samantha went home, I looked at my husband and
asked, “Where did she come from?  I hadn’t noticed her other
than  her  amazing  Nicole  Miller  dress  at  the  last  rose
ceremony.  I did appreciate the fact that Ben did not beat
around the bush on that one, that he kicked her to the curb
faster than Kim Kardashian did her last husband.

3. Did you like the way Courtney played Ben for the rose on
the group date?  Do you think he’ll eventually see what Emily
and some of the others see or do you think that maybe Courtney
IS a nice person?

Jesse: I despise few things in life, but diarrhea and Courtney
are now at the top of my list.  She is the worst.  I get a
headache every time she gets a rose.

Ann: I thought it was weird because it seemed like Courtney
hardly had any friends, and then last night she had a BFF that
popped out of the woodwork.  The producers are showing us what
they want to, so even though I think Courtney is not a keeper,
she may not be as bad as they are portraying her; except for
her laugh, that is truly unnerving.

4.  What advice would you have given to Emily?

Jesse: DO YOU GIRL! Don’t sweat the stupid models.

Ann: My advice to Emily is the same advice that I would give
my daughter or my best friend.  Focus on your relationship not
anyone else’s.  The more you tune all the rest of the women
out,  the  faster  your  relationship  with  Ben  will  have  the
opportunity to blossom (yes, I just used the word blossom).

5. Kacie B., Rachel, Courtney and Jennifer all seem completely
different.  What do you think Ben’s doing with such diverse
women?

 Jesse: Ben didn’t pick them, production did, and each of
these different girls appeals to a different audience, which



equals ratings, which in turn, equals money.

 Ann: I think if anyone were to look at the people they have
dated, they would realize they are all completely different.
 It’s one of those things I guess, you just don’t know unless
you try!

Here are two more questions from our visitors:

6. If Ben decides after four episodes that he found the right
girl, what are his options?  Must he continue the season?  If
so, does he have the liberty to pick the same girl for a one-
on-one each episode or must he change it up?

Jesse: Ben picks his final 4 girls on night one and the
producers pick the one-on-ones and the group dates.  If he
does find the final one, it’s the producer’s job to keep him
interested in at least one other girl for the sake of the
show.  If he were totally set on one girl mid-season the show
would tank, and it wouldn’t be fun to watch.

Ann: I would say on any given rose ceremony, Ben gets to
decide only about half the women that get to stay.  I think he
gets input on what girls he wants one-on-one time with, but at
the end of the day he doesn’t write the “date cards.”  I do
think, however, that he gets to say if there is someone he
really does not want to go on a one-on-one with, AKA Samantha.

7.  I’ve heard a lot of complaints about the 20-30 crowd not
really knowing what they want and clearly it’s hard to make
the relationships stick afterwards.  What do you think about
having an older gentleman 40-50 on the show?

Jesse: I have said forever, that I think they should do a few
seasons  with  non-related  Bachelor  people  involved  to  make
things fresh. I am totally game; lets do it!

Ann: Brad Womack (38) is a good example of someone who was a
little older, and it still didn’t work out.  It doesn’t matter



the  person’s  age;  ‘The  Bachelor’  is  not  a  normal  dating
situation no matter how you spin it.  A “normal, everyday
date”  on  the  bachelor  still  includes  a  helicopter  so  the
reality is, after the show it’s going to be hard to keep the
relationship strong, no matter how old someone is.  If you
want an example of how to make it work after the show just ask
Jason and Molly Mesnick, they stayed out of Hollywood and out
of drama and they are still happily married because of it.

8. Anything more that you want to add?

Jesse: The guy who puts the black boxes over the naked people
is going to be busy next week!

EXCLUSIVE:  Former  ‘Bachelor’
Contestants  Prepare  to  File
Class Action Lawsuit against
ABC Producers
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In a move that would be the first-of-its-kind in reality
television history, former contestants of the ABC hit reality
television shows, ‘The Bachelor’ and ‘The Bachelorette’ have
spoken to attorneys and are in discussion to file a class
action lawsuit, against creators Mike Fleiss and Elan Gale.
 This information was disclosed to us in an exclusive
interview today by former contestant and ‘Bachelorette Season
4’ winner, Jesse Csincsak.

“Once you’re on the show, they own you,” Jesse said.  “Even
when your contract is up, they still interfere in your life
and prevent you from promoting other brands and making money.”

Jesse  notes  that  the  last  straw  for  him  came  when  Gale
contacted his business partners and other companies telling
them not to work with him.  He says that the producers have
also contacted former ‘Bachelor,’ ‘Bachelorette’ and ‘Bachelor
Pad’  contestants  threatening  to  blacklist  them  if  they
participate in any of Csincsak’s events.

Related: Jesse Csincsak Hosts ‘Bachelorette Pad Beatdown’ on
RTVZone.com

Since appearing on ‘The Bachelorette’ Jesse has remained in
the spotlight by hosting annual bachelor reunion gatherings
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with the former contestants and most recently he launched the
successful web show ‘Reality Smackdown.’

Discussion about a class action lawsuit surfaced this month
after Csincsak was reviewing his rights with his attorneys.

“I had planned to file my own lawsuit last month but after
discussions  with  numerous  people  and  former  Bachelor
contestants, we realized that this issue is much bigger than
me,” he said.

Related:  Former  ‘Bachelor’  Couple  Ann  and  Jesse  Csincsak
Answer Questions about Season 16

This isn’t the first time ABC has been to court regarding the
hit show.  In 2003, the show’s producers filed suit against
former ‘Bachelor’ Season 4 star, Bob Guiney for breaking his
contract by promoting his new CD ‘3 Sides,’ and his music
video.  Guiney won the case.

Last  month,  spoiler  blogger,  Steve  Carbone  (a.k.a  Reality
Steve) was slapped with a lawsuit by the producers of ABC for
coercing former contestants to breach their confidentiality
contracts to help reveal spoiler activities for his website.

Jesse a retired pro snowboarder, who won the heart of DeAnna
Pappas on Season 4 of ‘The Bachelorette’ is now married to
former ‘Bachelor’ Season 13 contestant Ann Leuders.

‘The  Bachelor’  Season  16,
Episode  3:  Ann  and  Jesse
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Csincsak  Discuss  the  Return
of  Shawntel  Newton  and
Emily’s Fear of Heights

By  Jennifer
Harrington

The city of San Francisco provided the back-drop for what
ended up being one of the most dramatic episodes in recent
history of The Bachelor.  Ben and Emily climbed to the top of
the Golden Gate Bridge, Brittney left before her one-on-one
date with the winemaker, Shawntel (the funeral director from
Brad Womack’s season) re-surfaced to confess her crush, and
one of the ladies fainted at the rose ceremony!  Wow, what an
episode.  To help us make sense of the craziness, here are
insights from Bachelor experts Jesse and Ann Csincsak.

1.  We saw Ben’s relationships with several of the women
blossom this week. Who do you think that he had the best
connection with this week? 
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Jesse: I don’t even think Ben is sure who he likes the most
yet!  He just can’t believe he gets to kiss more than one girl
at a time!

Ann: He seemed to have a good connection with Emily, his
partner in the climb up the Golden Gate Bridge.  She seems
laid-back,  despite  being  a  little  riled  up  at  the  rose
ceremony.  That ceremony definitely did not show anyone in a
good light.

2.  Was Emily’s climb up the Golden Gate Bridge, the most
daring date you’ve seen on the show? 

Jesse: When you apply to be on the show, they make you fill
out a packet telling them everything, including things that
scare you.  For the past few seasons, they take one of these
“fears,”  and make it happen.  This episode was almost a total
repeat of what they did to Michelle Money on Brad’s season of
the show, and it seems like each season we see a different
person facing a fear of heights.

Ann: I am freakishly scared of heights, so that would have
been a nightmare for me.  It was a daring date, but not the
craziest thing I’ve seen so far.  Personally, I found the rose
ceremony to be more suspenseful to watch.

3.  What do you think was behind Brittney’s decision to leave
the show before her one-on-one date with Ben?

Jesse: I think Brittney was tired of being told what to say
and do by producers, and realized that you can’t fall in love
in a scenario like that.  She made the decision to say “I’m
out!”

Ann: I think she thought the necklace was not that cute and
split (joke).  In all seriousness, I think she felt that Ben
wasn’t into her and she wanted to leave before being asked to
leave. Never underestimate the power of a woman’s intuition.



4.  It was shocking to see Shawntel arrive in San Francisco.
 What did you think when you saw Shawntel get out of the car,
and did you think that it was fair she had a chance to join
the cocktail party?  

Jesse: I think it’s totally fair; all is fair in love and war.
 Shawntel is a great down-to-earth person, and he should have
kept her around if he liked her, regardless of what the other
girls thought.

Ann: Agree to disagree with Jesse.  I get where she was coming
from.  She wanted her last chance with Ben before he was
potentially engaged, but that’s like interrupting a date and
saying “Sorry to interrupt, but I love you and wanted to let
you know.”  There’s a better time and place to do that, and if
you missed your chance, so be it.  However, with that being
said, I think the reaction from the girls was nothing but
insecurity all the way around.  They went way overboard and
were incredibly nasty to her.  I can’t even imagine sitting on
that couch being Shawntel.  I even heard the line “Brad’s
dumpster trash.”  Have some class, those types of statements
are just unnecessary, no matter how upset you are.

5.  When you saw Erika fainting/collapsing and Jaclyn crying
during the rose ceremony, what was your reaction?  Did you
think  their  emotions  were  genuine  or  simply  last-minute
attempts to capture a rose?

Jesse: I think they need a Bachelor with a serious backbone,
like Dave Good or Wes Hayden.  The type of man who would tell
those girls to hit the road when they pull that nonsense.

Ann:  I  think  their  reactions  were  genuine…  genuinely
ridiculous.  I think the fainting was from too many cocktails
and  standing  there  for  an  hour  during  the  rose  ceremony.
 Never lock your legs, every good bridesmaid knows that.  The
crying was from embarrassment.  If you watch closely, they
show her crying but in the wide pan shots she’s not, I think



she cried at the end and they showed it over and over again
(gotta love editing)!

6.  Given the fact that the other girls observed “chemistry”
between Ben and Shawntel, were you surprised Ben didn’t offer
her a rose?

Jesse: Not at all, I think Ben was afraid.  It’s sad, really.
 As the Bachelor, you should be able to call your own shots,
but it seems like he’s not.

Ann: Absolutely!  They obviously had chemistry but she never
would  have  been  given  a  fair  chance  if  she  had  stayed.
 Everything happens for a reason and I think he made the right
decision  for  him  and  protecting  the  relationships  he  was
establishing with the other girls.  I wish her nothing but the
best she is a gorgeous girl who will have no problem finding a
good guy.

7.  Courtney seems to be getting more obvious and vocal about
her feelings towards the other girls.  What do you think it
will take for Ben to take notice of Courtney’s problems with
the other girls?

Jesse: This is TV.  Of course he won’t see what’s really
happening, and that’s what makes it so fun to watch.

Ann: She will do herself in soon enough.  Likely, one of the
other girls will tell Ben and then he will start to notice it
on his own.  Her “see ya later” to Shawntel was not classy;
not to mention her pause during the “will you accept this
rose.”  Heidi Klum is a smoking hot model and I guarantee she
didn’t stand in front of her husband and pause when he asked
if she would go out on a date.  Guys don’t want a girl who
plays games and Courtney is going to find that out the hard
way.

Be sure to tune in next Monday night for the next installment
in Ben’s journey to find love (in Park City, Utah), and while



you are watching, send CupisPulse questions about the episode
for Jesse and Ann to answer.

Reality  TV  Couple  Ann  and
Jesse  Csincsak  Answer
Questions  About  ‘The
Bachelor’ Season 16, Episode
2

By Lori Bizzoco

Last  night  Ben  Flajnik  brought  his  18  beautiful
Bachelor  contestants  to  Sonoma  where  things  became  more
intimate and drama unfolded between the girls.  There was
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crying, cat fights and as Blakely said, “claws are coming
out.”  The claws sure did come out when a bunch of ‘Bachelor’
contestants dressed up as fairy tale characters and preformed
a play on stage for Ben’s hometown during the group date.
 One-on-ones  last  night  were  with  Kacie  B.  and  Courtney
Robertson.  Each girl received a rose at the end of their
date. During the rose ceremony Jenna and Shawn left empty
handed.  Next week the girls head to San Francisco.  Ann and
Jesse Csincsak are back this week to answer our questions from
Episode 2:

1. Kacie B seems sweet, and down-to-earth but Ben says, “He
trusts her.”  When you’re on this show, can you really trust
someone after knowing them for such a short period of time?
 How long would Ben have known Kacie at this point?

Jesse: This is week 2 so they wouldn’t really know each other
yet.  By the time of the rose ceremony, at the end of the
episode, they’ve probably only known each other about 10 days.

Ann: I wouldn’t give my ATM pin number to someone on the
second date so I definitely wouldn’t say u can trust someone
that quickly!  He’s only known her a few days and he’s hardly
seen her in that time – way to quick.  But, this whole process
is dating in fast forward.

2. Why do you think ABC took the show to Ben’s hometown?

Jesse: It’s very rare, but I actually think this was one
decision they let Ben make on his own.

Ann: Every season they attempt to make the show a little
different and make the bachelor stand out on his own.  By
going  to  Ben’s  hometown,  it  made  him  more  relatable.
 Therefore, better ratings and the girls get attached more
quickly.

Related: Former Bachelor Couple Ann and Jesse Csincsak Answer

http://cupidspulse.com/bachelor-season-16-with-ben-flajnik-former-bachelor-couple-ann-and-jesse-csincsak-team-with-cupids-pulse/#more-24778


Questions about Season 16 Episode 1 

3. Do you think Coutney is on the show for fame or to boost
her modeling career?  Do you think she’s really into Ben?

Jesse: Totally for the fame in my book, but I’ve always said
never judge someone by their edit.  Therefore, I will wait
until I actually meet her until I make a real opinion!

Ann: Modeling and apparently an acting career as well — she
seems to be fooling Ben pretty good.  I think she’s into what
Ben and this whole show can bring her.

4. Why did Coutney appear so genuine while on her date with
Ben and so conniving on camera?  Editing can only do so much.
 What are your thoughts on this?

Jesse: Again, I see some “ok” traits but the editing room can
really switch things up.  Plus, it’s not to hard to make
someone look sweet and romantic on this show.

Ann: Wes Hayden had a made up girlfriend his whole season so
don’t underestimate the power of editing.

Related: Chris Harrison Says Ladies Are Excited For Bachelor
Ben Flajnik 

5. Do you think Blakely’s tactics of hogging Ben’s attention
are  going  to  work  or  will  she  eventually  suffocate  The
Bachelor?  We still think that the producers have her playing
the Michele Money role.

Jesse: She is totally stamped with the Michelle money role!
 They always make someone go to the Bachelor or Bachelorette
who already has a rose to take time away from someone without
a rose classic producer move.

Ann: My prediction is she’s gone on episode 4 or 5.  How many
times can u hide in the luggage room before it gets awkward?
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6. I know you feel bad for Jenna but she claims to be a
relationship blogger-that’s a little embarrassing given she
can’t even form a sentence half the time.  Did Ben do the
right thing by letting her go?

Jesse: These producers are getting that girl so drunk she
can’t even talk without her face quivering.  This is a perfect
case of getting someone wasted and putting them in a situation
where  they  need  to  think  =  CRASH  AND  BURN.   This  girl
understands what has happened now, but didn’t see it coming
then.  However, I will let you know if I smell booze on her
breath when I meet her in the future!

Ann: Yes, yes and yes!  Guarantee Ben wanted to let her go
episode 1 and production let her go episode 2.

7. What are you expecting/ hoping to see next week?

Jesse: This season seems to be a mix of previous seasons.
 They are in need of some new things happening in my opinion.

Ann:  His  ex-girlfriend  will  show  up  and  girls  will  get
jealous.  Hopefully we’ll see more waterproof mascara cause
it’s going to be a doozy!

 

‘The  Bachelor’  Premiere:
Reality  TV  Couple  Ann  and
Jesse  Csincsak  Answer
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Questions About Season 16

Hello,  we’re  back
again with another season of ‘The Bachelor!”  Last night was
the start of Season 16 with our new, hot, sexy, eligible,
Sonoma winemaker, Ben Flajnik.  This time Ben’s in control
handing out roses; ready to find love this season.  For the
next 10 Mondays, we will be joined by Ann and Jesse Csincsak
to get their weekly perspective of Ben, the single ladies and
all the drama that’s bound to happen when you get 25 estrogen-
fueled women in a room.  Here’s our take on Episode 1:

1. Many people want to know why Ben went back on the show as
the Bachelor?  Wouldn’t he have had plenty of girls to choose
from after being dumped by Ashley? What makes being on the
show better for finding love than in real life?

Jesse: I don’t think the show is better for finding love; I
actually  think  you  have  a  better  chance  of  winning  the
powerball than you do finding love on that show.  Let’s take a
walk  back  through  time,  shall  we?   The  only  couple  who

https://cupidspulse.com/24778/bachelor-season-16-with-ben-flajnik-former-bachelor-couple-ann-and-jesse-csincsak-team-with-cupids-pulse/


actually found love on the show to date are Ryan and Trista.
 Jason and Molly didn’t fall in love until way after their
show.  Ann & I met at one of my reunions and got married and
Tara Durr and John Presser met at a reunion and got married,
so actually there are more people who have found love at my
reunions then on the show itself.  Ask yourself: Would you be
able to fall in love and get married with 50 producers and
camera people standing over you?

Ann:  Other than the obvious fact that walking on the set of
The Bachelor is like walking in a perfect bar with 30 gorgeous
girls that have already passed a Psych test (even though some
of them squeeked by), I think the more obvious answer is that
he is a business man with a business to promote.  What better
way to do that with 15 million people interested in what YOU
do?

Related: “The Bachelor” Host Chris Harrison Says Ladies are
Excited for Season 16 with Ben Flajnik

2. Which three girls are your early pick for Ben and why?

Jesse: Right now the only girl they are showing us anything
real about is Kacie from Tennesse.  There are so many girls
that are being kept there just for the drama factor right now
that its sickening.  Would you keep two girls around if you
saw them making out? Those girls got production roses plain
and simple!

Ann:  The girl who got the first impression rose is the only
personality we saw that didn’t scare us.  The rest haven’t had
time to show us who they are yet.

3. There were so many unique introductions this season; a
horse, sanitizer, a pageant sash and someone’s grandmother.
 Who had the best  introduction?

Jesse: I liked the Grandma intro the best.  However, I think
all the intros were very well-produced.  When’s the last time
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you brought your grandma on your first date?

Ann:  I fast forward through that part.  They talk to the
bachelor for about 2 minutes and they only show 30 seconds of
it.  Also, it’s what the producers want to show you anyway.

4.  Any  initial  thoughts  on  Courtney?  Do  you  think  the
producers  have  pegged  her  as  the  new  Michelle  Money?  

Jesse: Oh man, there are so many villans being pegged on this
season.  It’s going to be fun to watch.

Ann: I think anyone that is willing to drink the first night
gets taken advantage of. Like I said before, take the alcohol
out of the show and it’s just another awkward Monday night.

Related: Michelle Money and Graham Bunn Talk Everyday

5. What are your thoughts about Monica’s agenda and Jenna’s
emotional reaction?

Jesse: I actually feel bad for Jenna.  They met that girl in
casting and produced her into this season’s train wreck by
pumping her full of alcohol.  She is probably a really nice
girl but just doesn’t handle her alcohol very well.  Keep your
chin up Jenna; this too will pass!

Ann: This is super produced and I feel bad for the girls who
are letting themselves be a part of this.  Jenna probably had
a  few  too  many  producer-poured  drinks,  lost  it  somewhere
between cocktail number 8 and 9, and it was all caught on
tape!

6. It appears that Ben’s ex-girlfriend will be back in the
picture this season. Do you think it’s fair to the other girls
that the producers bring her on the show?

Jesse: The producers on this show would literally trade their
first born child for drama, so anything is possible.

http://cupidspulse.com/bachelor-pad-2-couple-michelle-and-graham-are-still-talking-every-day/


Ann: No. Plain and simple.  When do you date a guy who all of
the sudden introduces you to his ex-girlfriend?  Any guy that
did that would find himself alone. That’s why we love TV!

7. Did Ben get it right or are there any girls who shouldn’t
have gone home so soon?

Jesse: Honestly I like the girl who was rallying the shotgun
in the beginning Amber T

Ann: You can never tell. Probably some of the girls that went
home had to so they could make room for the girls that would
bring a lot of drama whether they are right for Ben or not.

Tonight:  Reality  TV  Star
Premiere Party in Hollywood!
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Some of our favorite
Bachelorette and Bachelor Pad all-stars are gearing up to
celebrate the premiere of the sixteenth season of ABC’s The
Bachelor during a Reality TV Star Premiere Party hosted by
Jesse Csincsak, Jesse Kovacs and David Good.  The event will
take place at The Parlor Hollywood on Monday, January 2, 2012
from 6 p.m. to midnight.

There  will  be  a  Red  Carpet  Entrance,  VIP  gifting  area,
appetizers, cocktails and a special viewing of the Season
Premiere of The Bachelor–LIVE!

As if that’s not enough, rounding out the good time will be a
celebrity date auction, featuring Bachelor Pad’s Kasey Kahl
and Most Eligible Dallas’ Matt Nordgren.  All proceeds benefit
Alex’s Lemonade Stand, a foundation that raises money to fight
childhood cancer.  The auction will be followed by music,
dancing and a midnight champagne toast!

The party will be hosted by three of The Bachelorette’s fan
favorites but it will be one huge Reality TV celebration.
 Expect appearances from your favorite reality stars of The
Bachelor, Most Eligible Dallas, Survivor, Big Brother, Dancing
With The Stars, The Hills, The Real World, and many more!

RSVP: SocialStefProductions@gmail.com

mailto:SocialStefProductions@gmail.com


 

 

Kasey  Kahl  Discusses  His
Future  with  Vienna  Girardi
Post-Breakup

Bachelor  Pad  2
couple,  Kasey  Kahl,  27,  and  Vienna  Girardi,  25,  are  both
keeping the option of reuniting open after their recent split.
According to UsMagazine, Kahl and Girardi have bot said that
they don’t know what the future holds, but it could bring them
back together. Looks like the two are still remaining friends
for now.
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Is it OK to leave the possibility of a rekindled romance open
after a breakup?

Cupid’s Advice:

Most breakups end miserably, but some close on good terms.
 Staying friends usually means that you think there’s a chance
of eventually getting back together with your ex. Here are
some things about which to be cautious:

1.  The  reasoning  behind  your  breakup:  The  thing  is,  you
probably broke up for a reason. If nothing in either of your
lives has changed to affect that reasoning, there’s probably
no reason the relationship would work if you gave it a second
shot.

2. It could get messy: Thinking about getting back together
with your past love could lead to a “friends with benefits”
situation and a huge mess of emotions. Be prepared.

3. Your partner’s intentions: If you’re going to rekindle a
romance, it’s important to have a long discussion with your ex
before jumping back into things. Make sure you know what they
expect  from  a  relationship,  so  that  you  go  into  it  with
clarity.

Do you think it’s okay to leave the possibility of a rekindled
romance open after a breakup? Share your ideas below.

‘Bachelor’  Couple  Vienna

https://cupidspulse.com/22635/bachelor-couple-vienna-girardi-kasey-kahl-call-it-quits-breakup-split/


Girardi and Kasey Kahl Call
It Quits

Add another break-up
to The Bachelor and The Bachelorette bunch, because another
couple has split.  Vienna Girardi and Kasey Kahl became an
item on the reality show Bachelor Pad when they took a second
shot at love, but the couple has decided to go their separate
ways.  “Yes vienna and I have split.  It’s been 5 weeks now.
 I can’t fake it anymore. I will always love, be there for
her,  and  wish  her  the  best,”  Kahl  posted  to  Twitter.
 “@KaseyRKahl will always be my best friend, but yes we have
split.  No idea what the future holds for us but we will
always remain friends,” replied Girardi, also via Twitter.

How do you know when it’s time to go your separate ways?

Cupid’s Advice:

Breakups aren’t always easy, and it’s hard to be sure when
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you’re ready to split from your partner.  Cupid has some tips:

1. You’re having doubts: If you’ve started to second guess
your relationship, figure out why you feel that way.  It’s
important to have confidence in your relationship together,
and if you don’t, who will?

2. The novelty has worn off: The beginning of a relationship
is the most thrilling part because it’s all new and exciting.
 If you’ve stopped growing as a couple, there’s no point in
pretending it’s going to work long term.

3. You don’t see them in your future: If you can’t imagine
spending  the  rest  of  your  life  with  this  person,  don’t
continue to waste your time or theirs.

How did you know when to end your last relationship? Share
your comments below.

Jake Pavelka Goes Public With
His New Model Girlfriend
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The  Bachelor  star
Jake Pavelka, 33, is a bachelor no more.  Pavelka is now a
dating graduate of the University of Central Florida and a
contestant on CMT’s Sweet Home Alabama, Ashley Ann Vickers.
The relationship is fairly new, as they met on the set of the
CW show H8r and just this past Saturday hit the beach for some
couple-time.  According  to  UsMagazine.com,  Vickers’  website
says she is a Southern born lady who competed in the Miss USA
pageant and modeled for Maxim. But her true passion lies in
motivation, as she “hopes to become a full time motivational
speaker for college kids” in the future. If her website is
anything to go by, Vickers seems like a keeper.

What are some things to consider before going public with your
relationship?

Cupid’s Advice:

It’s tough to know when the right time is to tell your friends
and family about a new relationship. Cupid has some tips:

1. Determine your motives: Why do you want to go public with
your  relationship?  If  it’s  because  you  want  to  share  the
source of your happiness, then it’s probably time to tell
family and friends. If it’s because you want to avoid awkward
questions from friends and family, that may not be a good

http://www.usmagazine.com/entertainment/news/meet-jake-pavelkas-new-girlfriend-ashley-ann-vickers-20111411


enough reason.

2. Label it: Figure out what the title you’re going to give
your relationship. There’s nothing more awkward than going to
introduce someone and not knowing what exactly to call the
relationship. If you can talk about that, you’re ready to go
public.

3. Give a head’s up: There’s nothing worse than introducing
your partner and having a family member or friend share some
embarrassing  information.  Avoid  awkward  introductions  by
giving forewarning.

How did you decide to go public with your relationship?  Share
your thoughts below.

‘Bachelor’  Alumna  Ann
Csincsak  and  Partner  Katie
Meyer  Open  Vintage  Sweet  &
Chic Boutique
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By  Lauren
Kochendarfer

Get ready to shop!  Ann Csincsak (née Ann Lueders) of ‘The
Bachelor’ Season 13 and her business partner, Katie Meyer will
be opening a new clothing boutique in Breckenridge, Colorado
called Vintage Sweet & Chic on November 12, 2011.

Although formerly a dream of Katie’s, when she met Ann, the
two joined forces to get the business off the ground.  During
a recent interview, both ladies expressed their overwhelming
excitement about the venture and emphasized the need for a
place on Main Street that carries cute and trendy pieces.

“Breckenridge’s staple clothing piece is snowboard pants and
tall tees,” Ann said.  “So unless we wanted to dig through our
husband’s closets to fit in them, we decided to make a change



rather than conform.” The ladies also decided to keep the name
of  the  place  simple.  “Vintage  Sweet  &  Chic,  comes  from
‘Vintage’  which  speaks  for  itself,  ‘Sweet’  is  the  old
fashioned candy wall, and ‘Chic’ defines that it’s a totally

awesome boutique for the ladies. 

Despite the fact that Ann and her husband Jesse Csincsack, the
winner of  ‘Bachelorette’ Season 4, are both very busy with
their newborn son Noah (the store mascot), Ann does plan on
being at the store as much as possible.  In fact, for the time
being  she  and  Katie  will  be  the  only  employees.  “We  are
everything from the cleaning crew to the head buyers to the
personal stylists of the store,” Katie noted. For the single
ladies traveling to the area, Ann and Katie say that if you
happen to meet someone on the slopes, come by their shop. 
They will help make sure that your outfit turns that weekend
fling into a lifelong romance!  Vintage Sweet & Chick inspires
great date night clothing pieces and also offers vintage fur
coats,  an  essential  winter  piece  in  a  chilly  place  like
Breckenridge.

This is one Grand Opening event that you don’t want to miss.
 In addition to Ann’s husband, Jesse, here are a few names of
famous reality stars you may see on the red carpet:

Natalie Getz – Bachelor 13 / Bachelor Pad 1 Co Winner
Erica Rose – Bachelor Rome / Bachelor Pad 2 / VH1 Cut off
Jeff Medolla – Wine Maker / Bachelorette 7 = THE MASK
Nikki Kaapke – Bachelor 13 / Bachelor Pad 1



Eliza Orlins – Survivor
Richard Mathy – Bachelorette 4
John Hardesty – Bachelorette 5
Kirsten Pittman – Bachelor 14
Mark Huebner – Bachelorette 5
Suzie Williams – Bachelor 5

Also attending are some ladies from the upcoming season of
“The Bachelor” with Ben Flajnik and survivor ‘South Pacific’
contestants. The event is being sponsored by Popchips, Freaky
Muscato and Rubywood at Paragon Lodging.

Chris  Harrison  Says  Ladies
Are  Excited  for  ‘Bachelor’
Ben Flajnik

https://cupidspulse.com/20951/chris-harrison-says-ladies-excited-new-bachelor-ben-flajnik/
https://cupidspulse.com/20951/chris-harrison-says-ladies-excited-new-bachelor-ben-flajnik/
https://cupidspulse.com/20951/chris-harrison-says-ladies-excited-new-bachelor-ben-flajnik/


During  the  casting
of the upcoming season of The Bachelor, the ladies in question
found out for whom they would be vying, according to People.
 Chris  Harrison,  the  host  of  the  show,  had  nothing  but
positive things to say about the women’s reaction to the news
that Ben Flajnik would be the new Bachelor.  “We were able to
tell the girls, you know, who our bachelor was.  So, they’re
fired up.  And if they’re excited, then it’s going to be a
good season,” he said.

How do you keep yourself from getting too excited around your
crush?

Cupid’s Advice:

Sometimes  when  you  really  like  someone,  it’s  easy  to  get
overly excited around them.  This can often drive them away.
 Cupid has some advice:

1. Rationalize: This is easy said than done, but try to temper
your emotions by thinking logically.  More than likely, your
feelings are ones of lust at the beginning, and coming on too
strong may be a false reaction.

2.  Focus  on  other  things:  Instead  of  spending  your  time
thinking about your potential partner all day everyday, keep

http://www.people.com/people/article/0,,20529632,00.html


your mind occupied with other hobbies and interests.

3. Comfort food: Sometimes all you need to stay calm is a good
solid meal filled with protein and carbohydrates, otherwise
known as comfort food.

How  do  you  keep  your  cool  around  your  crush?  Share  your
experiences below.

Kailen  Rosenberg  Shares
Expert  Love  Advice  and
Discusses  Celebrity
Relationships:  “It’s  Much
More Than Matchmaking to Me”
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By Deana Meccariello

Kailen  Rosenberg  is  a  nationally-respected  matchmaker  and
relationship  expert  who  has  helped  many  stars  establish
celebrity relationships throughout the years. She has a gift
for bringing you back to the person you really are deep-down
inside and helping you to shed the hard-coated exterior that
society has forced you to wear.  Given her background, it’s no
surprise that she’s best described as a “love architect.” So
what is a love architect?  It’s someone who comes into a
person’s life, whether they are married or single, to help
find cracks in their foundation (which is where the idea of an
“architect” came from) that are in need of strengthening and
repair.

As Rosenberg explains, “Whether you look at it spiritually or
psychologically, I’m helping to mend areas that need truth and
awakening. I come in and find those areas that need work, and
then I help my clients come to their own truth. They discover
which parts haven’t been solid and built in a healthy way. 
Once that’s done, they can finally have the relationship and
love that they’ve always wanted and deserve.”

Related Link: Expert Dating Advice: 5 Signs He’s Mr. Now and
Not Mr. Right
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Kailen Rosenberg Discusses Being a
Dating  Expert  on  Reality  TV  Show
The Bachelor
As proven by the many romance-focused reality TV shows of
today, singles are finding it harder than ever to find a
partner. Rosenberg can attest to that, having served as a
matchmaker and relationship expert on season three of The
Bachelor. “I worked behind-the-scenes in regards to seeking
out  the  right  bachelorettes  for  the  show.   I  actually
interviewed  Bob  the  Bachelor,”  she  reveals.

Reality TV or not, the dating expert can shine a light in the
dark corners of an individual’s personality and help them
truly  find  what  —  and  who  —  they  are  looking  for.  She
explains, “When most people come to me, they look pretty darn
amazing in person and on paper.  They believe that they like
who they are, and in many ways, when we’re talking about the
ego, they do like who they are.”

Rosenberg  expands  on  this  expert  love  advice  and  adds,
“However,  they  come  to  me  believing  that  the  issue  isn’t
really about them but rather about finding the right person.
During  my  beginning  assessment  process,  people  begin  to
realize that they never knew who they were and that they
became the person they were told to be or taught to be by
society. Therefore, they’re not only attracted to the wrong
people, but they’re also attracting the wrong people.”

With this thought in mind, her first priority is to teach
people who they truly are. “After I finally introduce and
match my client with their true self, then we can get down to
who  this  person  should  be  dating.   We’ve  put  over  200
marriages together and haven’t had one divorce, which is just
crazy and unheard of,” she shares. “I think it’s because these
people are connecting on a genuine level that most people



never have the opportunity to experience.”

Related Link: Top 10 Things to Know Before Hiring a Matchmaker

Revealing how important her work is to her, Rosenberg gushes
from  the  other  end  of  the  phone,  “It’s  much  more  than
matchmaking  to  me.”

The relationship expert knows that, in order to find love, her
client must be a healthy-minded person. They have to be in a
place where they are self-aware and know that what they’ve
been doing isn’t working. This kind of acknowledgement tends
to set the mind for positive experiences, whether they’re an
everyday person or a celebrity.  For example, a radiant and
successful woman with everything going for her, like Jennifer
Aniston, will still have problems keeping a man if she doesn’t
have this mind set.

In  fact,  speaking  of  Aniston,  Rosenberg  says,  “I  do  have
clients that know her and say she’s lovely. However, there is
a very apparent trend in her love life. She is darling, and
there is so much to like about her, but there is something
going on with her, something that she needs to pay attention
to. She needs to get down to the reality of what it is that
she is doing. What is surfacing in her relationships after a
certain level of intimacy, and what unhealthy pattern she
keeps accepting into her life? I really think that’s what it
comes down to for her.”

The  Highs  and  Lows  of  Celebrity
Couple Clients
Celebrity  relationships,  media,  and  technology  can  be  a
dangerous mix. Rosenberg says that there are people, like Kim
Kardashian, who are being followed around by a camera and
dealing with sensationalism in every aspect of their love
lives.  Then  on  a  real-world  level,  we  have  people  using

http://cupidspulse.com/51944/melanie-mar-10-things-about-hiring-matchmaker/


Facebook, Twitter and other social networking platforms to
post  every  detail  about  their  relationships  —  from  happy
pictures of the good times to angry rants detailing a harsh
fight or break-up.

Related Link: Use Your Five Senses for a More Fulfilled Love
Life

“The reality is that they’re publicizing who they are as well
as their personal relationships, and when you act this way,
people are going to look at you and scrutinize you — the good
and the bad,” the dating expert explains. “As a couple, you
need to be a team and understand that all that matters is what
you and your partner know to be the truth.”

Rosenberg then adds, “If there is something that is triggering
a pain or disconnect from the outside based on what you read
or see, that’s something that you have to look within to
understand. Couples need to be grounded in what love is really
meant to be and not the attention it can bring.”

Another  fascinating  component  of  the  relationship
expert business is what she refers to as a “life remodel.”
This particular piece caters to — but is not limited to —
people in Maria Shriver’s position. For people who have been
cheated on and are struggling with a messy divorce, Rosenberg
can bring a person back from the ashes and help them move on.
“In a case like Maria’s, there are always signs. We always
have life poking at us with the truth, and it is up to us
whether or not we want to see it,” she says.

However, this mindset is easier said than done. “Sadly, most
times, we choose to turn a blind eye to things that are not
good for us, and eventually, it comes crashing down. Then, we
no longer have power or control,” says Rosenberg. “I think
someone in Maria’s situation would have to ask, ‘Were there
signs? How far back? Why did I choose to ignore them?’ It is
important for Maria to forgive herself and, as hard as it may

http://cupidspulse.com/47093/lori-zaslow-jennifer-zucher-five-senses/
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sound,  to  forgive  Arnold.  The  most  amazing  thing  is  that
sometimes, from the deepest trenches of pain, we can end up
finding the most amazing love we’ve ever had.”

It always goes back to your past. “You have to look at your
view  on  relationships,  including  that  of  your  mother  and
father. What was your vision of love, and what is it now?,”
Rosenberg asks. “Focus on what loving you means as well as
what  is  still  good  and  precious  in  your  life.  Surround
yourself with people who are truthful.”

He  Said/She  Said:  Natalie
Getz and David Good Discuss
Bachelor  Pad  2’s  Season
Finale
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This dramatic season
of Bachelor Pad 2 has finally come to an end. In this week’s
episode, the contenders performed with Cirque de Soleil’s Ka,
Blake proposed to Holly, the winners were declared and the
next Bachelor was announced. We had a chance to chat with our
Bachelor Pad 2 experts, David Good and Natalie Getz, to see
what their thoughts were about the season finale.

Kasey and Vienna did quite well in the final challenge, but
ultimately didn’t get a chance to compete for the final prize.
What are your closing thoughts on how they chose to play the
game? Do you think they will remain together long-term?

He  said:  I  think  they  played  the  game  great!  People  can
dislike them as a couple but they still controlled the whole
show till the end. As far as a couple, I wish them the best
but I don’t see it working out from what we got to see of them
on TV.

She said: They did a great job and really played off of each
other’s chemistry very well. I was super impressed! It was
very close, so I think the judges could have gone either way.
I  was  with  them  in  San  Diego  for  Jesse  Kovac’s  wine
bar/clothing boutique opening over the weekend, and they still
seem very much in love. They certainly have their fair share
of fights just like a lot of other couples, but they love each



other. Now that they live together, I really can’t see these
two separating.

If you had been Michael and Holly, would you have made the
same choice they did when they decided to let Graham and
Michelle head to the finals with them?

He  said:  Yes,  I  would  have.  It’s  about  friendship  and
integrity  that  goes  beyond  the  show.

She said: No, I would have actually chosen Kasey and Vienna.
Graham and Michelle had less drama with the cast, so they
would have been a tougher competition. Strategically, they
would have received more votes. Turns out, they got all the
votes anyway. Then again, had I been a part of season two and
saw Michael hurting over the recent news of Holly’s engagement
to Blake, I would have voted Michael to win as well. At least
he didn’t walk away empty handed.

Michael didn’t know about Holly and Blake’s engagement before
the finale. How do you think he handled the news on-camera?
And were you surprised when he ultimately decided to “share”
the money with Holly?

He said: I think he handled it with class. That goes to show
what a good person he is and I would expect nothing less from
him. I knew he would share the money with her. That’s the kind
of person he is. He deserves better than her anyway.

She said: I think he was in a state of shock that it actually
happened and Holly didn’t call to warn him. I was surprised
she allowed them to film it to be honest with you. She could
have said no and spared Michael’s feelings. I wasn’t surprised
at all by Michael sharing the money. I know him well and he
has the biggest heart and is sincerely kind and generous in
everything he does. He is humble and logical. He once loved
Holly and out of maturity, he still wouldn’t want to screw her
over. He is almost too good of a person to his own fault.



Are you surprised Blake and Holly are engaged and moving in
together so quickly? And what did you think about their on-
camera engagement; do you think we will see a Bachelor Pad
wedding in the near future? Any other couples from this season
that you think may have a wedding in their future?

He said: I am surprised because I know Holly and expected more
out of her. She is in love with the thought of falling in love
and that is her weakness. I promise you she is very unsure
about all this and it’s moving way too fast. I don’t see a
wedding in their future but even after everything they did, I
still think they deserve to be happy if that’s what they want.

She said: I don’t think we will see any other couple engaged
anytime soon unless producers push for it. I was so shocked
about the engagement. I didn’t really know what to think when
Holly showed me her ring at the wrap party. Of course I was
happy for her; she is my friend. That being said, I voiced my
concern to her that I was worried about her moving across the
country for a 2 month long distant relationship. But like they
say….when you know, you know. I’m happy she is happy.

Michael and Holly are the winners of Bachelor Pad 2 — do you
agree Michael was the strongest competitor this season? And
what exactly do you think Holly brought to the partnership?

He said: Holly was a good support system for Mike believe it
or not. He got sympathy points from everyone because of her. I
think he played as good or the best of anyone there.

She said: Michael hands down won that game and deserved it. He
was  by  far  the  strongest  competitor  with  his  genuine
personality  and  athletic/coordination  skills.

If you’ll miss all the rose action, be sure to catch the
premiere of The Bachelor in January, Ben Flajnik has been
officially announced as the next Bachelor.  Until next time!



He  Said/She  Said:  Natalie
Getz  and  David  Good  Answer
Questions about Bachelor Pad
2 Episode 5

By  Jennifer
Harrington

As Labor Day weekend wrapped up, we were all treated to a
suspense-filled  episode  of  Bachelor  Pad  2!   During  the
episode,  viewers  witnessed  a  strategic  challenge,  romantic
fireworks between Michelle and Graham, Erica’s over-the-top
overtures  towards  Blake,  and  a  final  showdown  between
Blake/Erica  and  Kirk/Ella.   To  make  sense  of  this  crazy
installment of summer’s guiltiest pleasure, we spoke to David
Good and Natalie Getz, winners of Bachelor Pad 1.
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Michelle and Graham’s relationship took a big step forward
this week — were you surprised they won the competition, given
they have not been together for that long?  What did you think
about their strategy during the game?

He Said: I think it has been growing; we have just not seen
much  of  them  because  of  the  Jake/Vienna/Kasey  BS.   Best
strategy in a game I have seen yet on the Pad!

She Said: Their strategy was genius.  David and I had a
similar strategy last year.  We picked answers that were easy
for us to remember, versus the truth.  They are going to win,
I just know it.  Keeping quiet and out of the drama is the
best thing you can do in the game.  I enjoyed seeing them fall
in love this week!  If they got married and had children, the
kids might actually be too beautiful.

What were you thinking during Erica and Blake’s date?  Did
Erica’s aggressive behavior surprise you, and did you agree
with how Blake handled the situation?

He Said: It did not, because I know her.  She is hilarious,
and that is Erica.  A different bird for sure, but love her
and she is her own person.  I respect that.  I thought Blake
did very well handling the situation.

She Said: Blake handled the situation incredibly well, but
Erica is my hero!  She is so entertaining to watch and is not
afraid to say or do anything on camera.  Her behavior didn’t
surprise  me  one  bit  and  had  Blake  not  already  started  a
relationship with Holly, Erica would have gotten her way.
 Trust me!

Why do you think Erica and Blake gave Vienna and Kasey the
roses?  Why are Vienna and Kasey still around, if everyone
supposedly dislikes them so much?

He Said: They are still around because people are scared to go
against them.  Erica and Blake thought if they teamed up with



them, they would be safe.  Fail!

She Said: Kasey is great at manipulating people to do what he
wants them to do.  I am shocked Erica and Blake did that!
 They could have given the roses to Ella and Kirk and gathered
the gang to all vote off Kasey and Vienna!  I think people
like Vienna and Kasey, but they are just exhausted by their
fights.  They are both very nice people, but being cooped up
in  a  house  definitely  tested  their  relationship!   Rest
assured, they are still in love.

Ella has been very vocal about her desire to win the money —
what’s your take on her approach?  Is it winning her sympathy
votes?

He Said: Of course it is winning votes.  Lots of people can
relate to that.  She has not had an easy life, but in my
opinion, the best diamonds form under the most pressure.  I
don’t like the fact that she is saying she needs the money so
bad though.  There are a lot of single moms making it with way
less than what she has.  But it would be nice to see someone
with a good heart win.

She Said: It’s definitely winning her sympathy votes.  It’s
officially saved her twice at this point.  I, for one, would
never vote her off if I was in the house.  As much of it is a
game, I have a super soft spot for children and wouldn’t be
able to vote her off, even if she was my biggest threat!  I
want her son to have a backyard and a home so bad.

After Holly voted Blake off, do you think there is any chance
of them re-kindling their romance post Pad?  And, with Blake
gone now, how do you think Holly and Michael’s relationship
will change?

He Said: I think they for sure could see each other after, but
don’t think it will last long. Just my opinion, which in
Bachelor history has been 100 percent accurate so far. I gave
Ames and Jackie two weeks; they lasted 5 days I heard. So I



was off a little! When Mike watches this show, I hope he
realizes he is better without her.

She Said: I think we haven’t seen a lot of what’s going on in
the house. I think Holly and Blake have spent a ton of time
together that we aren’t seeing and I also think she has spent
some quality time with Michael. It hurts to watch because they
are both my friends. When Holly called off the engagement,
Michael was beyond devastated. When she decided she made a
mistake and wanted him back, he couldn’t do it and then she
was devastated.  I’m just glad they can both still love each
other as friends!  I don’t think these two will be getting
back together.

Be sure to tune in next Monday night for the next chapter in
Bachelor Pad history! And send us your questions for David and
Natalie while you’re watching!

He Said/She Said: David Good
and  Natalie  Getz  Discuss
Episode 4 of Bachelor Pad 2
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By  Jennifer
Harrington

The drama is never-ending on Bachelor Pad 2!  This week’s
episode  started  with  Jake’s  dramatic  farewell,  a  kissing
competition and more emotional breakdowns from Melissa.  Two
more contenders — William and Melissa — were eliminated in
their quest for love and money.  After this crazy episode, we
chatted  with  our  Bachelor  Pad  2  experts,  David  Good  and
Natalie Getz, to see what they thought about the action.

We learned tonight that Blake and Ella are the best kissers in
the house — were you surprised they were crowned the King and
Queen of Kissing in the Pad?  When you first learned of the
competition tonight, who did you predict would be the winners?

He Said: I was not surprised actually.  Ella is pretty quiet
and they say “it’s always the quiet ones” and she has nice
lips.  I thought Michelle might win when I first heard of it,
but she vowed out so it was wide open.

She  Said:  I  thought  either  Blake  or  Kirk  would  win  the
competition, because neither of them are in a relationship and
they just look like they would be good kissers!  As for the
girls,  I  predicted  Ella  to  win  because  she  is  bound  and
determined to win the money for her son.  She was on the



chopping block last week, so I knew she would do anything this
week to stay safe!  The guys were being all dramatic and weird
about kissing Vienna and Holly, which was annoying because
it’s a game!  Tenley and Elizabeth kissed all the guys on our
season even though Kovacs and Kiptyn were their boyfriends.  I
even kissed Kiptyn and Kovacs right in front of the girls and
we all laughed so hard about it.

Do you agree or disagree with Michelle’s decision to sit out
of the kissing competition?  Did you think she was putting
herself in a risky position by sitting out of this week’s
challenge?

He Said: I don’t disagree or agree with it.  She has a
daughter that she does not want to see her doing that.  On the
other hand, you know you are signing up for that kind of thing
on the show. It’s not right or wrong because she is the one
putting her neck on the line by not giving herself a chance to
get a rose.

She Said: Not at all, she definitely did the right thing.  She
knew there was no possibility of her going home, so she didn’t
need this challenge.  She respectfully bowed out and didn’t
make a big deal about it like some on our season.  Plus, her
daughter is only 6, but extremely mature so Michelle wants to
be a good role model for her.  Ella was on the chopping block
the week before so her situation was very different.  She felt
as though she needed to win to be safe and closer to the
money.

Blake is definitely playing the field — we’ve seen him charm
Melissa, Holly and Erica.   This just doesn’t seem smart, but
is it possible this strategy may work out for him, or do you
think  it’s  just  a  matter  of  time  before  the  group  turns
against him and votes him off?

He Said: It is just a matter of time before they turn.   They
are women and whether women want to admit it or not, very few



can handle that sort of thing and roll with it without letting
their emotions get involved and turning on him as a group.

She Said: This is a terrible strategy, but he shot himself in
the foot when he partnered up with Melissa right off the bat.
 He jumped the gun before assessing the situation and he will
ultimately go home.  I predict next week since he now has all
the guys pissed at him out of his lack of respect for Michael.
 I like Blake, but I don’t think he necessarily needs the
money as much as others in the house.

William didn’t get too much camera time and it was hard to
tell what others in the house thought of him.  If you had to
guess, why did he go home?  Did it ultimately hurt him that he
didn’t have a romantic alliance or partner?

He Said: I think the household liked him as a person.   He is
a funny guy.  He was kind of a floater, though, and that can
make you an easy target for everyone to send home.  That’s
exactly what happened.

She  Said:  With  the  mentality  of  this  cast,  being  in  a
partnership certainly didn’t help his cause.  The cast loved
him and it was difficult for them to see him leave, but no one
was in an alliance with him.  If I were part of the powerful
6, I would have gathered everyone when Kasey and Vienna were
off making out somewhere and collaborated to kick them off.

The field of competition is getting smaller and smaller every
week — at this point, which pair do you think is the strongest
contender for the $250,000?  And which couple do you think is
most likely to walk away from the house in love?

He Said: I think the couples will be split up, so no couple is
safe.  I think Vienna and Kasey (as weird as it sounds) will
still be a couple and go out together on this show.  Crazy,
but hey … love is crazy.

She Said: I think the strongest partnership by far is Graham



and Michelle.  They are just coasting along right under the
radar.  These two are also most likely to walk away with love.
 They are both incredibly mature individuals who know what
they want in life and I wouldn’t be surprised if they won the
money and the love.

Be sure to tune in next Monday night for the next episode of
Bachelor Pad 2!  While you’re watching, send us your questions
for David and Natalie!

Ali  Fedotowsky  Postpones
Wedding Due to Femur Injury

One  of  the  few
successful couples from ABC’s Bachelor/Bachelorette franchise
have canceled their wedding — but fortunately, not for good.
 Former Bachelorette Ali Fedotowsky and the man she picked,
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Roberto  Martinez,  had  to  postpone  saying  “I  do”  because
Fedotowsky is still recovering from  a femur injury.  “We had
a date set, and that date has now passed,” the reality star,
26, told People.  “The decision to postpone [the wedding] was
very difficult.  I definitely shed some tears. ” Fedotowsky
underwent surgery in July and said that they decided to defer
walking down the aisle until she could actually, well, walk.
 “I don’t want to limp down the aisle,” she said.

What are some ways to decide when to have your wedding?

Cupid’s Advice:

It seems like setting a date for your wedding should be the
easy part, but sometimes unexpected factors get in the way.
 Cupid has some tips on how to decide when to say “I do”:

1. Seasons: Love the heat?  Or are you a winter weather fan?
 Lots of couples want their wedding to be in a certain season,
so deciding on having a spring wedding, for example, should
help you narrow down the date.

2. Family: If you really want your grandmother to be at your
wedding, but she can only travel in the summer, you may want
to plan your wedding around her (or other family or friends’)
availability.

3. Planning: When you’re planning a huge wedding, you may need
up to a year to plan everything.  Think about how much time
you need to prepare and set the date accordingly.

Are there any other factors to consider when setting the date?
 Share your comments below.

http://www.people.com/people/article/0,,20515204,00.html


‘Bachelor Pad 2’: David Good
and Natalie Getz Share their
Views and Predictions for the
New Season

By  Jennifer
Harrington and Lori Bizzoco

Last  summer,  Bachelor/Bachelorette  alums  Natalie  Getz  and
David Good teamed up, strategized and became the co-winners of
$250,000 on the first season of ABC’s spinoff series, Bachelor
Pad.   Now,  with  the  drama  meter  boiling  over  from  this
summer’s most intense cast of characters, ABC just might have
a winner on its hands with Bachelor Pad 2.  I mean, who isn’t
anxiously waiting for Vienna and Jake to go at it again or to
see how Michelle Money is planning to play the game?

No matter what your motivation is for watching Bachelor Pad 2,
if you want some insight and perspective on the cast, you’ve
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definitely come to the right place.  We spoke to the former
Bachelor Pad winners, Natalie Getz and David Good, to find out
their thoughts on the new season and what it takes to win.

We love their candidness and you will too.  In fact, you’ll be
hearing a lot more from them this season as they join us every
Monday  evening  to  answer  your  burning  Bachelor  Pad  2
questions.  So, if you’re curious about the season, or maybe
what goes on behind-the-scenes, send us your questions or
Tweet them to @cupidspulse.  We will choose a few to feature
the very next day on our site.

Now, here’s Natalie and David’s take on what’s in store:

Who are you most excited to see in the mansion this season?

Natalie: When David and I were on the show, we had strong,
unintentional  friendships  with  several  of  the  cast  mates.
 Bachelor Pad wasn’t even in existence when we all became
friends  with  each  other;  our  friendships  were  pure  and
innocent.  Now that the show is in a second season, all of
these  “friendships”  were  made  out  of  pure  strategy  for
Bachelor Pad 2.  I was shocked when I found out Jake agreed to
do the show.  I’m most excited to see the drama unfold between
the Kasey/Vienna/Jake triangle.  Days Of Our Lives couldn’t
come up with a storyline this dramatic and intense.  This
season is going to be hilariously dramatic.

David: I like all of the couples and former couples.  There
are a few in there with screws loose, which is going to make
for great TV.  I can’t wait to see how Michelle Money does. 
She is so sweet in real life and I want to see it come through
on this show.

Any early predictions for couples hooking up or – in the case
of Vienna and Kasey- breaking up?

Natalie: I don’t think Vienna and Kasey will break up.  They
are so in love it’s exhausting.  They’ll stick by each other’s



sides no matter what.  I’m sure they will be fighting due to
the nature of the game, but no break up.  I bet there will be
a ton of hook-ups based on knowing the cast’s history.  We
already read that Ames and Jackie are a couple.  I can also
see Graham Bunn and Michelle Money hitting it off.

David: Oh yeah!  I would say a lot of hooking up, and with all
the pressure it’s sure to put a strain on Vienna and Kasey’s
relationship.

Everyone’s wondering what it will be like having Jake and
Vienna in the same house.  Do you think there’s any chance
that they’ll be able to co-exist?

Natalie:It will be very interesting to watch this play out.
 My guess is that Jake will take the fake road, I mean high
road, and instantly apologize to Kasey and Vienna.  I’m sure
he will play the victim and I can guarantee you that Vienna
will not fall for it.  Be prepared to see Jake pull out all of
the stops to regain the love of the fans and cast.

David: I really don’t see that going well.  Neither of them
will be able to hold back their emotions and they’ll probably
end up crying and yelling at each other.

Some  people  are  saying  Ames  may  have  a  good  chance  at
advancing far because he is so extremely polite.  In your
experience, does being polite get you anywhere in this game?

Natalie: Being polite gets you further than most people think.
 People would feel bad voting off someone who is not on one
side or the other.  In the beginning of the game, staying
neutral is the safest place to be.  The third episode is a
good time to choose a side.  He is in the perfect position,
taking the stealth approach and choosing a side towards the
middle.  That’s what Peyton did, and it got her far without
knowing anyone prior to moving into the Pad.

David: Being polite will get you only so far.  You still have



to play the game and step on some toes every now and then.

We  know  Michelle  Money  was  a  member  of  the  Bachelorette
Beatdown with the both of you, how do you think she’ll do on
Bachelor Pad 2?  She was very sneaky and strategic on The
Bachelor, will she change up her game or play the same way?

Natalie: In real life, Michelle is very kind-hearted and a
great friend. She is a go-getter and will definitely play this
game as hard as she can.  She won’t be sneaky, but she will be
very strategic by sticking to her word and alliances.  I
predict her going very far.

David:I think she’ll do great!  She is smart, witty and can
play the game very well.  She can be a top contender.

What advice would you give those entering the Mansion?  Any
tips for finding love and money?

Natalie: My advice is to do exactly what I did during my time
in the house.  I love meeting new people, so I befriended all
of the new comers right away.  I found “temporary” love with
Jesse Beck and nearly forgot about the game aspect, because I
was having so much fun and being myself.  I quickly realized
by keeping this approach, I would keep myself safe to the end.
 No one ever had a reason to kick me out.  Don’t make enemies,
don’t  lie,  don’t  back  stab  or  talk  behind  anyone’s  back,
because it will all come out.  This game is not about winning
competitions  and  being  strategic,  it’s  about  forming
friendships.  The winner is the one who has the most sincere
friendships in the house.

David: Don’t look for love here.  It’s a shady place, but do
play the game with honesty and integrity – even if others
aren’t.  Because if people know they can trust you, you will
get far!

Do you think the rules will be the same this season or do you
think the producers will change it up since everyone knows how



the game works after watching Season 1?

Natalie: I think we’ll see better competitions and maybe a
couple tiny changes to dates and rose ceremonies, but I don’t
think they’ll make drastic changes.  But, I hope they change
the ending.  I want one person to walk away with the money.
 It would make for such better TV to watch the final couple
battle it out.  They can’t repeat the “share or keep” game
that David and I played in the end, because it wouldn’t be a
surprise.

David: I would have to say they are going to change some
things up.  They are really smart when it comes to that stuff.

What’s your early prediction for a winner this season?

Natalie: Michael Stagliano.  He is something else!  His heart
is made of gold.  He is not only genuine, lovable, endearing
and cute; he is also hands down one of the funniest people I
know.  No one will ever want to kick him out.  When I saw his
name on the cast list I thought to myself, “there is no
competition.”  They may as well hand Stagliano the money!  Now
it will be interesting to see who rides his coattails to the
finish line.

David: Michelle Money or my boy Mike Stagliano.

Be sure to tune into the premiere of Bachelor Pad 2 tonight on
ABC,  and  each  week,  we’ll  be  checking  in  with  David  and
Natalie to get their thoughts on the episode.  As you’re
watching, send us your questions for them.  You never know…it
could be answered on our site the following day.



Jesse  Csincsak  Hosts
‘Bachelor  Pad  Beatdown’  on
RTVZone.com

The Season 2 Bachelor Pad Beatdown – Episode 1 from Patrick
ONeill on Vimeo.
The Season 2 Bachelor Pad Beatdown – Episode 2 from Patrick
ONeill on Vimeo.

The Season 2 Bachelor Pad Beatdown – Episode 3 from Patrick
ONeill on Vimeo.

The Season 2 Bachelor Pad Beatdown – Episode 4 from Patrick
ONeill on Vimeo.

The Season 2 Bachelor Pad Beatdown – Episode 5 from Patrick
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ONeill on Vimeo.

The Season 2 Bachelor Pad Beatdown – Episode 6 from Patrick
ONeill on Vimeo.

After The Final Beatdown – Episode 1 from Patrick ONeill on
Vimeo.

After The Final Beatdown – Episode 1 Part 2 from Patrick
ONeill on Vimeo.

You’ve come to this post because you are obviously a fan of
ABC’s Bachelor and Bachelorette. Or, maybe you’re just curious
what a Beatdown is all about.  If you’re like many of us fans,
you’re probably wondering what it’s like behind-the-scenes on
ABC’s hit matchmaking show and why your favorite contestant
just denied a rose to a man who seemed so dreamy on camera. 
Now, you no longer need to sit alone pondering all those
questions.

Season 4 Bachelorette winner, Jesse Csincsak has launched a
weekly  hour-long  Webisode  series  called  The  Bachelor  Pad
Beatdown, which features a panel of 8-10 former Bachelor and
Bachelorette contestants dishing about the current season of
ABC’s The Bachelor Pad.

You’ll hear directly from folks who’ve not only been on the
show but those who have won as well, including Trista Sutter
(Bachelorette Season 1), David Good and Natalie Getz (winners
of  the  first  Bachelor  Pad),  Tenley  and  Kiptyn  Locke
(contestants who found love after their seasons were over), to
name a few.  And the best part is: it’s completely uncensored!

Viewers  can  watch  the  show  by  visiting  RTVZone.com  and
clicking WATCH LIVE on the main page.  On demand viewing will
be available within a few hours of airing.  The program will
also feature live video and interaction amongst the panel, who



will occasionally take viewer questions from Twitter, chat and
video mail.

Be sure to check it out on Tuesday, Aug. 9 at 9 p.m. EST,
submit your questions via Twitter (@RTVZone) and share your
thoughts about Jesse’s Bachelor Pad Beatdown series with us
below.

Happy watching!

Jersey Shore Creator SallyAnn
Salsano Dishes about Love in
Italy and Her New Weight Loss
Show, “Love Handles”
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By Lori Bizzoco

When it comes to the topic of love, ABC’s The Bachelor, MTV’s
Disaster Date, and Shot of Love with Tila Tequila certainly
have that in common.  But, finding your amore isn’t the only
thing that bonds these shows together.  They’ve also had the
fortune of being produced by SallyAnn Salsano, a 37-year-old,
fist-pumping dynamo, who is best known for creating the pop
culture phenomenon, Jersey Shore.

SallyAnn’s newest reality television endeavor, Love Handles
airs on Lifetime Television this weekend.  The show is an
hour-long  docu-series  featuring  a  dual  transformation  of
overweight couples as they attempt to save their lives and
relationships by confronting what lies at the core of the
emotional, dietary and physical issues deeply affecting their
well-being.  Think Biggest Loser meets Dr. Phil. Whether it’s
a couple who gained weight together and are trying to get the
spice back in their love life, or the woman who feels overly
self-conscious because her man is thinner than her.

We had the chance to catch up with SallyAnn and she gave us
the scoop on what we can expect to see this season:

What can you tell us about Love Handles? What makes the show
different from other shows of its type?

It’s about couples who feel like they’re stuck, and we show
their transformation.  I mean, you have to go to work, raise
your kids, go to the gym, cook for yourself, and deal with
your life. That’s the situation most people are in when they
have to lose weight. Some people are granted the opportunity
to shut down their life and dedicate themselves to losing
weight, but in Love Handles people have to fend for themselves
and just do it.

The other thing about Love Handles is that it’s not just about
losing  the  weight.  It’s  a  show  about  therapy,  and  what’s
really going on inside. It gives you a rare look at couples

http://cupidspulse.com/104596/lori-bizzoco/


that are in complete, raw therapy sessions.  For most of these
people, they have never been to individual therapy, so forget
about couple’s therapy. For the first time, they talk about
what’s bothering them, not only about themselves, but about
the person they love the most.  So sometimes they’re just
like, ”Well, I don’t know if I love this guy. I don’t know if
I could see myself with him.”  You should see their partner’s
reactions; it looks like their eyeballs pop right out of their
heads because it’s the first time they’ve ever heard that.

What are the relationships like on the show?  Is everyone
married?

They’re  all  in  different  stages.  Some  of  them  are  in  a
relationship,  but  will  not  get  married  until  they  lose
weight.  Others won’t get married to their partner because
they don’t want a fat bride or groom.  Some of the contestants
are engaged, but can’t buy the wedding dress because they‘re
overweight.  There are also newlyweds who are in the first
year of marriage and gained 80 pounds.  Some couples have been
married for ten years and gained hundreds of pounds along the
way and lost the intimacy they once had with each other. 
Every couple has their own unique story. Or, it could be that
he’s skinny and she’s fat -it’s all stuff everyone deals with
and it’s not only women who are self-conscious about their
weight, it is men too.  So you put that together – two people
who are not feeling good about themselves – and the word toxic
doesn’t even do it justice.  They’re in a position where they
don’t even love themselves.  They need to figure out what’s
going on inside before they can figure out if they want to be
with this other person.

How does Love Handles parallel your own life?

Well, I’m 37, in a relationship, and I’m really happy.  But, I
was in a previous relationship for seven years. We had a great
time, a great house, and all the bullshit. He loved me, I
loved him. But, I just wasn’t happy.  I was so overweight, and



I think that I blamed my unhappiness on anything but that.  It
wasn’t until I got my stuff together and lost the weight that
I realized I had to move on.  I threw out everything I owned
and gutted my house.  I did a drastic, crazy person clean out,
and started over.  I’ve never been happier.  I won’t say that
the relationship was bad, because it wasn’t bad at all. It was
really me and that’s kind of where Love Handles came from.

I think a lot of girls want to get married and have a family. 
And, they’re looking for one guy who says yes. It doesn’t even
have to be the right person. For me, it’s not the first person
you find to say, “yes.”  It’s the person you want to grow old
with, rich or poor, the person you want next to you.

What is it about love that makes these shows so popular?

Well, I think everyone is on the endless search for love.  I
think even if you find someone, and you get married, you’re
always wondering if this is the greatest love of your life. 
Is this what love is supposed to feel like?  I think it’s all
anyone  ever  wants.  Everyone  equates  love  with  happiness.
 Every girl, every guy, every adult, even if you’re married or
single, it doesn’t matter.  You watch these shows, and you
fantasize right along with them.  Everyone wants a fairy tale.

Before  we  go,  we  need  to  ask  some  Jersey  Shore  “LOVE”
questions! First, will we see a good love story in Italy?

Well, there are people falling in and out of love in Italy.  I
would say that it’s hot and cold in that house.  I love this
season.  Every season I do the same thing. I come back, and
I’m like, “What if nothing happens? What if nothing goes on?”
 Let me tell you something.  I got all the way to Italy, and I
was like, “Are you guys kidding me?”  I was sitting there and
would not leave the control room for 20 hours a day.  That’s
when  you  know  it’s  good.  This  particular  season  is
interesting, because they were away.  They didn’t have all the
comforts of home, and all the interactions with their friends



and family that they usually do, so there was a bit more
conflict than you’ve seen before.

What’s the status of Sammi and Ronnie this season?  Can you
give us a little hint?

Well, the status depends on what episode (chuckle)!  You’re
going to see a little bit of the Sammi and Ron you knew
before, and then the Sammi and Ron who takes a turn.  It’s
really interesting.  I think they finally come into their
own.  Sometimes, I think you grow up when you’re apart.

Whether it is the crazy, fist-pumping nights out at Karma, the
quacking duck phone or Snooki’s ridiculous antics that have
you hooked, everyone loves to watch the drama.  Jersey Shore
Season 4 will premiere August 4th t at 10pm ET/PT on MTV.

And,  don’t  forget  to  tune  into  Love  Handles  on  Lifetime

Television August 6th at 7pm and August 7th at 3PM &4PM.

Cupid’s Pulse sends a thankful fist-pump to Sally Ann for
taking the time to talk with us.

Exclusive  Celebrity
Interview:  Former
‘Bachelorette’  Winner  Jesse
Csincsak  Gives  His  Take  on
the Season Finale
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In  the  season  7
finale of the reality TV show The Bachelorette, we saw Ashley
Hebert  choose  between  the  remaining  two  bachelors,  Ben
Flajnik and J.P. Rosenbaum, and watched as she celebrated her
celebrity engagement with Rosenbaum. From the looks of things
on  the  After  the  Final  Rose  special,  our  bachelorette  is
indeed blissfully in love and will be moving to New York City
in the coming months to join her man! Following the episode,
we checked in with our Bachelorette expert Jesse Csincsak to
get his thoughts on the last chapter of this reality TV love
story.

Former  Bachelorette  Winner  Shares
Thoughts On Season 7 Finale
Meeting Ashley’s family didn’t go so well for J.P.  Were you
surprised by Ashley’s sister’s reaction to J.P.?

I am still wondering how much of Ashley’s sister’s reaction
was actually production talking.
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We heard over and over again that family approval was very
important to Ashley.  Do you suspect Ashley and her sister
were able to talk about her relationship and love before she
decided to give the final rose to J.P.?

I think production had her sister say those things but behind
closed doors — her sister told her, “Hey, it’s not me; it’s
for TV.” Then, Ashley was just so pumped that her sister
didn’t feel that way anymore!

Related  Link:  Celebrity  Video  Interview:  Meryl  Davis  and
Charlie White Dish About Their Love Lives!

Should Ashley have let Ben know her decision before he got
down on one knee?

All of those calls are made by production for good television;
Ashley didn’t want to do that.

What did you think about Ben’s reaction when he found out he
wasn’t The One?  Do you agree with his assessment that “good
things don’t end unless they end badly”?

I have mad respect for Ben after last night and agree with his
actions and words 100 percent.

Ben  and  Ashley  had  a  very  strong  friendship.  Given  their
foundation as friends, did you expect his strong reaction to
being dumped?

Yes, he got down on one knee in front of 15 million people
before realizing production got the best of him!

Any shock from you when you found out that J.P. was her true
celebrity  love?  We  did  see  a  lot  of  J.P.  throughout  the
season, and usually a guy who gets a lot of camera time
doesn’t always end up with the final rose.

This is the first time the celebrity love story was in the
edit from the beginning. But as long as they are happy, who
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are we to judge them!

As  a  viewer,  what  do  you  think  makes  J.P.  and  Ashley’s
relationship and love work?

Love is going to be the key factor. When the crap hits the
fans, in the end, all you will have is love!

Related Link: ‘The Bachelorette’ Season 7, Episode 9: Final
Two Men Remaining

So, what do you think the future holds for J.P. and Ashley? Do
you think there will be a celebrity wedding and many more
chapters to their love story?

If they can stay out of Los Angeles and New York City, I think
they will be just fine.

Still looking for more rose action?  Be sure to set your DVR
for next Monday night and the season premiere of Bachelor Pad
2!

‘Bachelor’  Star  Elizabeth
Kitt’s New BF Is Spotted on
Cheating Website
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Elizabeth Kitt seems
to be unlucky in love, to say the least.  After being dumped
by Jake Pavelka on The Bachelor and splitting from ladies’ man
Jesse Kovacs after dating him on Bachelor Pad, it looks like
Kitt has found another winner.  Her current squeeze, Joshua
Rowley, has been spotted on Cheaterville.com, where he is
listed under the headline, “Cheater is looking for easy girls
online”.   Rowley  denied  the  accusations  of  infidelity,
telling RadarOnline, “This is hilarious.  I was only on-line
dating for a week before I met Elizabeth, then I logged off. 
To whomever the woman is who posted this, thanks, it is a good
picture.  Elizabeth and I had a good laugh over this!”

What  do  you  do  if  you  keep  ending  up  in  dead-end
relationships?

Cupid’s Advice:

Some of us seem to be doomed to end up in relationships that
go nowhere.  Cupid has some tips on how to avoid those dead-
end affairs:

1. Date outside your comfort zone: Like bad boys?  Try dating
nice guys.  If you start dating people who aren’t your usual
type, you might get different results.
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2. Change your behavior: Love is a two way street, and after
every breakup, you need to think about what you could have
changed.  Take what you learned to make the next relationship
better.

3. Ask for help: Your friends have been with you through all
the ups and downs in your love life.  Find out their opinions
about your next boyfriend or girlfriend to see if they think
you’re going down the wrong path again.

How do you break the cycle of bad relationships?  Share your
comments below.

Exclusive  Celebrity
Interview:  Former
‘Bachelorette’  Winner  Jesse
Csincsak  Gives  His  Take  on
Ashley Hebert’s Taiwan Dates
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Last  night  on  The
Bachelorette, Ashley Hebert said goodbye to Lucas Daniels and
Ryan Park, and their journeys ended in Taiwan. In addition to
finding out who the final four are — J.P. Rosenbaum, Ben
Flajnik, Constantine Tzortzis, and Ames Brown — Emily Maynard
returned to the Bachelor mansion to speak about her celebrity
break-up  with  Brad  Womack.  In  our  exclusive  celebrity
interview, find out what Bachelorette expert Jesse Csincsak
had to say about the episode!

Exclusive Celebrity Interview with
Former  Bachelorette  Winner  Jesse
Csincsak
The mood this week was certainly different: Ashley seemed much
more serious and focused as she evaluated her relationship and
love  with  the  guys.  Based  on  your  experience,  is  it  the
upcoming hometown dates that cause people to get more serious?
For you, was it difficult to introduce a woman to your family
that you had only known for a couple of weeks?

At this point in the show, you have been there for over a
month  so  your  feelings  are  definitely  growing  fast.  When
hometowns start production, it seems like they let you two be
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alone  a  lot  without  butting  in.  There  are  still  tons  of
cameras there, but no producers ever pull you away to talk to
you or her — they just let things be as organic as possible.
Intros to the family are huge — it’s a make or break time for
both parties at that point.

Related Link: ‘The Bachelor’ Winner Courtney Robertson Says
Her ‘Reality TV Days Are Over’

They didn’t show any hint of what happened when Ben didn’t
come home until the next morning. Do you have any thoughts on
why?

I think Ben will be one of the final two. I am assuming they
probably fell asleep snuggling, but they can’t show that to
the audience because it would seem like not all the guys are
getting the same amount of time with her.

Please  discuss  Ames’  fashion  choices.  It  seems  like  the
producers are going out of their way to embarrass him this
season — from the pink boxing shorts to his wedding attire
this week. Why would they intentionally do this?

First off, Ames is a ROCKET SCIENTIST, not a fashion guru.
Secondly, the show has a stylist, Karry Fetman, who outfits
all the guys. So he is doing it on purpose for good TV.

Related Link: Rumor Alert: Are Kris Jenner and ‘The Bachelor’
Ben Flajnik Dating?

Did either of the departures this week — Ryan or Lucas —
surprise you? Why or why not?

I have a friend who is a body language expert, Stacy Kaiser. 
Check  out  her  weekly  column  in  USA  TODAY!  She  has  been
explaining things to me, and I saw the Lucas and Ryan exit
coming. Ryan was kept around for good TV.

Any theories on whose hometown date idea will be the wackiest?
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In  the  previews,  it  looks  like  Constantine’s  family  is
throwing money in the air — sounds like a party to me!

What’s your best guess at this point of the two men that will
be standing at the final rose ceremony?

J.P. and BEN.

Do you think there was re-edit mid-season because they made
Ashley look emotionally weak over the Bentley saga?

Nope. I think Ashley is trying to please producers. When she
realizes how it will look on TV, she kind of backs off. So it
appears that way when we watch the show, but in reality, she
is just trying to please production.

Why do you think Emily came on the show to speak?  Ratings?
Producers’ influence? Is she the next Bachelorette?

Emily came on for 15 minutes, crying the whole time and saying
absolutely nothing. This tells me production did all of this,
and they are trying to make her the next Bachelorette. I am
sure she will be paid well!

Given  the  romance  with  Emily  is  over,  do  you  think  The
Bachelor fans have seen the last of Brad Womack? Do you think
there is any chance we’ll see him sit down with Chris Harrison
to tell his side of the story any time soon?

I think Brad is sick of the press, but I am sure he would
return if he was paid the right amount of money.

Want more The Bachelorette insider insights? Check out the
Bachelorette Beatdown this evening. The Beatdown is hosted by
Jesse himself, and he is always joined by notable show alums!
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